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Boys And Girls Club of Snohomish County
9502 19th Ave. SE, Suite F, Everett, WA  98208
(425) 315-7079;  http://bgcsc.org

To enable all young people, especially those who need us most, to reach 
their full potential as productive, caring, responsible citizens.

Currently, the Marysville Capital Campaign has received over $700,000 in support and pledges, leaving 
slightly less than $200,000 to raise in order to meet the $1,000,000 goal. Your support has been and 
remains crucial to our continued success in the Marysville community.   
The Club has provided an array of vital services and programs to the community. The following stories 
and pictures show the value of the Club and your contribution. In 2014, the Club served 539 youth which 
represents an astounding 30% increase over the previous year. The Club served an average of 109 youth 
per day, a 28% increase over the previous year. 

For more information, see the attached report from Boys and Girls Club of Snohomish County.

 



 
 

Program Report 
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The Marysville Club is a safe place for youth in the community to spend their out of school time. Thanks 
to the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund, BGCSC has nearly fully purchased the facility, allowing the Club to 
focus their funds towards providing high quality programs. 
 
Currently, the Marysville Capital Campaign has received over $700,000 in support and pledges, leaving 
slightly less than $200,000 to raise in order to meet the $1,000,000 goal. Your support has been and 
remains crucial to our continued success in the Marysville community.   
 
The Club has provided an array of vital services and programs to the community. The following stories 
and pictures show the value of the Club and your contribution. In 2014, the Club served 539 youth which 
represents an astounding 30% increase over the previous year. The Club served an average of 109 youth 
per day, a 28% increase over the previous year. 

 
 
Cyrus Lamb: Cyrus is going into 7th grade this year and has been 
at the Marysville Boys & Girls Club since it was established in 
2009. He has become more respectful and helpful to all the staff. 
He has become a positive role model and mentor for the 
younger children, including his two siblings. He helps set up 
board games and computer activities for the younger kids as well 
as teaching them how to play.   

 
 
 
 

 
Madison Green: Madison has been a member since she was a 
kindergartner and she is getting ready to begin the 5th grade. 
Madison is a role model to the youngest kids in the building and 
has become fond of helping to run activities for the littler ones. 
She has made us proud by become a leader in the building, 
setting positive examples and respecting others.   

 
 
Thank you for your support of the Marysville Boys & 
Girls Club. 


